
 
 

 
 

NTTG Stakeholders and Interested Parties:    

 

The Northern Tier Transmission Group (NTTG) has scheduled a public meeting in Boise, Idaho on 
Tuesday, June 30th at the Boise Airport Conference Center.  This will be a joint meeting of the Northern 
Tier Planning and Cost Allocation Committees to present the Draft Final Regional Transmission Plan, 
including an update on the cost allocation process and assessment of benefits.  Webinar and conference 

line is available for those who cannot participate in person.  See the attached meeting agenda for details.   
 

NTTG will provide lunch for those participating in person.  To ensure we have an accurate head count, 

please fill out the attached registration form and email to Amy Wachsnicht at 

Amy.Wachsnicht@ComprehensivePower.org indicating if you will be participating by phone or in person 

by close of business Wednesday, June 24th as food will be ordered according to responses.  

 

Please forward this notice to any parties who may be interested in participating.  Stakeholder input is 

important to Northern Tier and we hope that you will be able to participate.  Feel free to contact me at 

the phone or email address below if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Sharon Helms, PMP 

NTTG Project Manager  

Comprehensive Power Solutions, LLC  

 

(503) 644-6262  

sharon.helms@comprehensivepower.org 

 

 
 
Link to Meeting Agenda 
 
Link to Registration Form 
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